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Dear parents/ carers 

It’s been a busy week here at school – and next week is even busier! 

Please check all the information in this letter to make sure you don’t miss anything 
coming up! 

Monday 22nd: 

Meet the Teacher after school.  A great opportunity to 
meet the teacher who will be teaching your child this year 
– hear about the exciting things coming up, get to hear 
more about classroom routines and ask questions.  
Sessions will run 3:25-3:40 and 3:45 to 4:00 so you can 
meet 2 of your child’s teachers if you have more than 1 
child.  At 4pm there will be a short presentation in the hall 
with whole school information. 

Wednesday 24th: 

Following their fabulous (and at times damp) retreat day last Wednesday, Year 6 will 
share their Celebration of the Word to parents and the 
school at 9:15am.  Year 6 – along with their parents and 
siblings are invited to a class 
breakfast from 8:30am.  Tea/ 
Coffee/ juice plus cereal/ 
toast.  It would be lovely to see 
you there!  

 

Friday 26th: 

Macmillan Coffee Morning from 8:45am.  Parents and children are invited into the hall 
from 8:45am for coffee and cake. 

At 9:15am(ish) all classes will have their own coffee morning.  Parents are welcome to 
stay! 

We would love cake donations (bought only – sorry!) to help us fundraise for this 
amazing charity.  Please send donations in on Thursday so we can check we have 
enough for everyone! 

PTFA AGM at 11am.  All welcome.  Come and see how you can help our fabulous PTFA 
– they arrange wonderful events across the year for the children and community – as 
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well as providing much needed support from their fundraising.  Plans this year include 
further funding to support improving lunchtime provision and our expanded sensory 
area.  It would be great to see some new faces! 

Class Dojo and permissions: 

We have got most families permissions/ consents from the form that was re-sent on 
Monday (apologies for the error on the one on last week’s newsletter) – thank you.  
Invites to school Dojo have started to be sent and you should get these over the next 
few days.  We will be able to use this more fully once we have all permissions received!  
If you haven’t filled in the permission online form, paper forms will be available at the 
Meet the teacher event!   

The online form is here. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Lobb 

Headteacher 

 

Looking ahead… 

October: 

Wednesday 1st - Year 4 Retreat Day (Harvest Theme) 

Wednesday 8th  –Year 4 Celebration of the Word Harvest theme (9:15am – 
preceded by Y4 breakfast at 8:30am) 

Friday 10th  - World Mental Health Day  

Wednesday 15th  – Year 2 Retreat Day 

Wednesday 22nd  – Year 2 Celebration of the Word (9:15am – preceded by Y2 
breakfast at 8:30am) 

 - Individual photos 

Thursday 23rd - PTFA Whole School Halloween Disco 4:30pm-> 

Friday 24th  - Break up for half term 
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